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Benjamin Buckley

From: Dai Hughes <daihughes@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 1:12 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1815 Church Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Daisuke Hughes, resident of 1806 Leverette. My house shares an alley with the proposed project at 1815 
Church St.  
 
I am writing to express my support for this project to move forward. Investment in our own neighborhoods, and the City 
at large, is integral to building a strong community textile. I am in support of both the historic reveal beneath the siding 
of the house as well as the thoughtful new construction backing up to the alley. The design seems both simple and 
elegant and will be a welcome addition to the neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this message, 
 
Daisuke Hughes 
Neighborhood Resident 


